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U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission .

Washington, D.C. 20555

Attention: Elaine 0. Hemby, MNBB 8215

SUBJECT: Helix Process Systems
Application for License to Export
XCOM 0397 -

Gentlemen:

Please advise us of the current skatus of our March 17, 1980,
application for license to export a Waste Gas Management Treatment
System for the Koberg Nuclear Power Station in South Africa.

Any delays ir processing this application will be very costly,

to Helix. Our present contractual delivery date is November 15, 1980,
and any delay past this date carries liquidated damages in the amount
of $84,000.00.

Your written response to this request by June 13, 1980,
including a complete description of any pending problem areas,
will be greatly appreciated.

We are available to meet with NRC and the State Department if
we can be of any assistance in expediting the processing of our
application. Should you have any questions concerning this request, !
please advise me immediately, l
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Very truly yours,

HELIX PROCESS SYSTEMS

W$ei .Yaf
IWilliam J. Murphy

| Contracts Administrator |
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cc: Mr. K. Higgins - Helix Process Systems )
,

| Manager of Nuclear Systems |
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